
 
Impact of Sports Premium Funding – 2014/2015 

In 2014/2015, the school was allocated £8600 sports premium funding. The funding has impacted on the schools provision in 

the ways listed below: 

 All children in reception and nursery receive at least 60 minutes of PE teaching per week.  

 All children in Year 1 through to Year 6 receive at least 120 minutes of PE teaching per week. 

 The PE teaching delivered is consistently good. 

 Staff have received training in dance, gymnastics and orienteering. 

 The school successfully ran 2 subsidised sports clubs during the school holidays. These were attended by 32 children 

per day. The children were from across the key stages. 

 The school offers a minimum of 1 sport based after school club per term, throughout the year. The club is ran by a 

qualified coach. Each club is attended by a minimum of 10 children. 

 Children have participated in a range of festivals and competitions organised by the ‘Bolsover District School Sports 

Association. 

 Key stage 2 children received 6 hours cricket coaching as part of the ‘Chance to Shine’ cricket programme. 



 Key stage 2 children received specialist coaching in orienteering, cricket and athletics for 2 terms. The children 

participated in an orienteering festival, a cricket tournament and an athletics tournament. 

 Reception staff have received balance ability training. As a result all reception children have lessons on balance bikes 

during their time in reception class. The school purchased 8 bikes to sustain this programme. 

 Children in year 5 and 6 have participated in the bikeability programme. 10 children last year received their cycling 

proficiency award as a result of the programme. 

 All midday meal supervisors received play training. As a result the school has a structured programme of activities 

that all children are able to engage in during lunchtime.  

 13 children have participated in the ‘I can do it’ project. The project runs at Pleasley Vale outward bounds centre.  

 The school has a member of staff responsible for leading sport and PE development in the school. 

 The school has been awarded the bronze level award by Sainsbury’s School games. 

 


